
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Abby Kappel 

EMAIL: abby@ppunitedway.org 

PHONE NUMBER: 928-202-0353 

Location Changes to Pikes Peak United Way Food Distributions  

  

August 31, 2021 — Pikes Peak United Way is modifying the locations to our food distributions 

with Care and Share Food Bank of Southern Colorado. The distributions will still take place on 

the first and third Thursday of every month and the second Saturday of every month, but the 

locations are changing.  

Thursday food distributions will now be hosted a Sierra High School instead of Centennial 

Elementary School. Saturday distributions will move to Centennial Elementary School from 

Sierra High School. The change goes into effect this Thursday, September 2nd.  

The schedule for the rest of the year is listed below.  

Centennial Elementary Food Distributions:  The second Saturday of every month, through the end of 

2021. Start time @ 9:45am, until completion. 

September 11th.  

October 9th.  

November 13th.  

December 11th.  

Sierra High School Food Distributions:  The first and third Thursdays of every month, through the end 

of 2021. Start time @ 9:45am, until completion. 

September 2nd.  

September 16th.  

October 7th.  

October 21st. 

November 4th.  

November 11th.  

December 2nd. 

December 16th.  

 

 

### 
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Pikes Peak United Way Mission: To enhance youth success and family stability in the Pikes 

Peak region by leading and lifting the most vulnerable in our community with mentorship, life 

resources and real job opportunities. Our signature programs and partner agencies intently focus 

on connecting youth and their families to resources at the front end of their life journey to ensure 

access to fundamental needs of food, shelter and learning resources for all. #LiveUnited 

 
 


